
TOWN OF KOSHKONONG 

QUOROM NOTICE 

 

The Town Board of Koshkonong will have a quorum of its members present at a discussion on 

Wednesday, October 4, 2023, at 6:00pm in the Koshkonong Town Hall, located at W5609 Star 

School Road. The purpose of this discussion will be for a budget workshop. Any or all board 

members may be present, and no town business will be discussed. 

 

 

Caitlin Kincannon 

Town Clerk 

Town of Koshkonong 
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